
August 
Newsletter 

August 3 - Catfish Hotel, Shiloh, TN Trip 
August 7 - Promotion Sunday 
    - Student Choir Resumes - 4p 
August 10 - Meals Resume - 5p 
     - Awana Parent Night - 6p 
August 17 - Awana Kickoff - 6p 
August 21 - Celebrate Belden - 5p (Worship, Business, Food) 
August 23 - Senior Adult Revival - Trinity BC, Fulton 
August 24 - Worship Ministry Christmas Kickoff - 7p 
August 28 - Youth Family Lunch (Following worship) 
     - Children’s Music/Bible Resumes - 5p 

Weekly Opportunities 
 

Sunday:   Sunday School—9:00a 
     Worship—10:00a 
     Student Choir - 4p 
     Children’s Music/Bible - 5p 
 
Wednesday:  Bible Study—10:00a & 6:00p 
          Youth Bible Study—6:00p 

For the Record:   

June Budget Need: $61,777.58  

Budget Receipts: $48,995.64 

Office Hours:  Monday—Thursday 8:30 am—2:00 p.m. 
CLOSED FRIDAY! 

Shane McGivney, Senior Pastor, smcgivney@beldenbaptistchurch.com 
David LeCompte, Worship Pastor, dlecompte@beldenbaptistchurch.com 

Chris Terry, Student Pastor, christerry12@hotmail.com  
Paul Worsham, Children and Family Pastor, pdworsham@hotmail.com 

Teddy James, Senior Adults Pastor, teddy.james.sr@gmail.com 
Alison Frederick, Financial Administrator, afrederick@beldenbaptistchurch.com 

 
4121 McCullough Blvd.  Belden, MS 38826 ~ 662-842-6341 

Website:  www.beldenbaptistchurch.com 

Attention all E-givers—-Consider using E-check instead of Debit 
or Credit cards. E-check  saves the church money and allows us to 
steward our resources better. E-check is safe and secure. Thank 

you for using  this valuable tool. 

Mission Statement 
 

To build relationships that 
lead people to become        
passionate followers of 

Christ. 

August 21 

5 PM 

Worship 

Business Mtg 

Spud Bar (Baked Potato) to follow 

Bring Dessert 



From the Pastor’s Desk 

We had a great summer in Student ministry. Camps were very intentional 

in pushing students to bring the Gospel home and be intentional in     

sharing with their friends and classmates. I am praying this summer 

fanned the flame in their life and that they “keep it lit” this year in student 

ministry.  

On Sunday, August 28, we will have a youth family lunch. All students and their families 

are invited to a lunch following service and the student calendar for the next year will be 

presented. There will be a signup for this lunch on the mission table.  

Looking for a great school year with Belden BC Students  

       Pastor Chris 

Worship Ministry UPCOMING Dates 

Starting August 3 & 7 - Orchestra - 7p Wed. and 8:30a Sunday 

Resuming August 7 - Student Choir – Sundays at 4p - 7-12th Grades 

August 24 - CHRISTMAS KICKOFF (Informational & Fellowship) - 7p 

Resuming August 28 - Belden Kids (Music/Bible) – Sundays 5p - K-6th Grades 

 

We are looking forward to a great rest of 2022, if you want to join us in our Worship 
Ministry, feel free to join us on Wednesdays at 7!  There are many places to serve 

from Choir, Band, Orchestra, and Tech!  Lets serve together! 

Greetings BBC Family, 

To God be the glory for the great things He has done! July was an amazing 
month. We saw 4 professions of faith and believer’s baptism. We had kids,     
students and adults involved in camps and opportunities for spiritual growth. God 
is moving and lives are being changed. Summer can be chaotic with many      
distractions but God is still at work. 

August is a very important month for BBC. We will finish the deacon election 
process for the year and the nominating committee will bring a request for the 
church to approve committees and Sunday School teachers. Please be open to the 
leading of the Holy Spirit if you are asked to serve. Every position and          
committee is important to us fulfilling our God-given mission.  

August 21 at 5:00 PM we will have our quarterly Celebrate Belden that includes 
our business meeting. Make plans to attend. We will celebrate how God is    
working in and through our church. We will have a Baked Potato Bar meal     
afterward in the gym. The church will provide the taters, fixings, and drinks. We 
ask that you provide the deserts. This is always a highlight in our church. Be sure 
to make plans to attend. 

       For His Glory, 

       Pastor Shane 

Senior Adult Ministry: 

It is hard to believe that it is August already. God has really been moving in our midst 
this summer. We could feel the Spirit moving during our services and Bible studies.  
The fellowship and the love displayed by our church family has grown exponentially. It 
is my prayer that each of us have allowed the Lord to speak to us during our quiet times 
and that each of us will be intentional when it comes to spending time with Him.  

Don’t forget to sign up for 2 great opportunities for fun and fellowship this month.  

On August 3rd we are going to the Shiloh Interpretive Center. There are many displays 
and several videos so you won’t be required to be on your feet the entire time. That will 
be followed up by lunch at Hagy’s Catfish Hotel in Shiloh Tennessee. If you haven’t 
signed up, there’s still time. Come and join us.  

 We have also been invited to a Senior Adult Revival at Trinity Baptist Church in    
Fulton on August 23rd. The speaker will be Bro. James Lewis the Senior Pastor at  
Desoto Hills Baptist Church in Southaven. Trinity will be serving lunch at the          
conclusion of the service and have requested that everyone be registered by August 
15thto ensure enough meals are made available.  This promises to be an inspiring      
service. We will take the bus so everyone can get a nap on the way back.  

The deadline to sign up for the trip to Kentucky for the Ark Experience is fast          
approaching. If you haven’t been to this exhibit make plans to attend. If you have been 
there before go back with us. This will be a great time of fun and fellowship.  

       Teddy James 

LOVE Lee County 

September 9-11 

More Info TBA 

Griefshare 

@ Doris Page SS Class Room  

(Near Ramp door) 

July 10 - Oct. 2 @ 5p 

August 10 - Parent Night - 6p 

August 17 - Kickoff - 6p 


